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From: pbscommissions
To: James Feenan; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies; Keith Gronendyke
Subject: FW: U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 9:29:45 AM

 
 
From: JK Hayward-Trout <jkhaywardart@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 8:11 PM
To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: Re: U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications

 

 
 
Dear Commissioners,
 
I am writing to you regarding the Telespan Communications project and I
would like to highly encourage you to approve this expansion. 
 
I truly believe this project would improve the lives of our Irish Beach
community. Not only would it give the citizens of this community more
peace of mind but it could actually save lives, especially in the case of fire,
or life-threatening injuries, or illness. 
 
Thank you for your help in keeping this community safe.
 
Sincerely,
 
Julie Trout
44661 Pomo Lake Drive
Manchester, CA 95459
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